
1st August 1933»

Dear Professor Mawt

It has boon called to ray attention 
that yomt, birds are still being kept on the range at 
the Poultry Plant, 
these birds have been autopaied and that soe of them 
have been brought into the Parasite Institute suffer­
ing from black head.

I understand that a number of

I tuou&nt all of the birds had been 
removed and that a real effort was being made to clean 
up the old ground, 
mation regarding this?

Can you give me any further Infor-

I wish you to see Professor Conklin 
at once and whatever advice he has to give in the 
matter regarding the health of tho poultry and the 
care of the tround Is to be followed without question.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

Professor ïï. A. Maw,
MACDOHALD COLLEGE, P.Q.
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